
 

 

 
 
 

                                                                                                  Date: 9th May, 2023 
To,         
 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 
Plot no. C-1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai - 400051 

Symbol: DOLLEX 
ISIN: INE0JHH01011  
 

 
Subject: Intimation under regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing obligations and disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Ref: Funding Sanction Notification - Ethanol Project under the EBP Program 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to inform you 
that we have received funding sanction from the Indian Renewable Energy 
Development Agency (IREDA) for our upcoming Ethanol project. The funding 
amount sanctioned for the project is Rs 86.68 crores. 
 
Our Ethanol project is a significant initiative that falls under the dream project of our 
Honorable Prime Minister, the Ethanol Blended Petrol (EBP) program. This program 
aims to promote the production and use of ethanol as an alternative and sustainable 
fuel source in India. It aligns with the government's vision of reducing our 
dependency on fossil fuels, promoting green energy, and contributing to 
environmental conservation. 
 
The sanctioned funding from IREDA will greatly support our project's 
implementation and enable us to achieve the desired milestones within the designated 
time frame. We are committed to executing this project with utmost dedication and 
ensuring its successful completion while adhering to all relevant regulations and 
guidelines. 
 
We are aware of the role played by the National Stock Exchange (NSE) in facilitating 
financial transactions and providing a platform for companies like ours to enhance 
transparency and credibility. We kindly request you to acknowledge and record the 
sanction of funding from IREDA for our Ethanol project in your records. 
 
We understand that compliance with reporting requirements is essential, and we 
assure you that we will promptly provide any necessary documentation or  
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
information related to this funding sanction as required by NSE. We value your  
support and cooperation in this matter and are grateful for the platform NSE provides 
to foster growth and development in the Indian financial market. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this correspondence. We look forward to a continued 
fruitful relationship with NSE and contributing to the growth and progress of our 
nation's economy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
For and on Behalf of  
Dollex Agrotech Limited  
 
 
 
 
Mehmood Khan 
Managing Director 
DIN:00069224 
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